

## Rosary School presents... GROUND FORCE STUDIOS <u> "Hip Hop Extravaganza!"</u>



会会会会会会会会会会会会

¥

À

分

公会会会会会会会会

会

公会

## Friday 8th November, 6-7pm, Prospect Memorial Gardens

Dear Families.

As advertised in the newsletters last term, we will be showcasing the dances that your children have been learning in their program with Ground Studios on Friday 8th November.

The showcase will be between 6-7pm and will be held at the Memorial Gardens, 1 Menzies Cres, Prospect SA 5082.

Each class has a guide as to what clothes will fit in with the theme of their performance. This should only be from what you have at home – there is NO expectation that you buy something for the performance!

Your child's class will be wearing....

🕁 (Feel free to accessorise with hats, bandanas, glasses, flannel shirts, oversized tops, hoodies – anything HIP HOP style! Have fun ☆with it!)

Å	
RECEPTIONS – Denim & White	YEAR 4 – Camo Colours (Army print)
R/1 & 1'S – Shiny/Metallic Colours/Prints	YEAR 5 - Black, White & Blue
	,
YEAR 2 – Black, Red & Green	YEAR 6 – Black & White
YEAR 3 – Fluro/Bright Colours	

☆We will take children to the park during the day of Friday 8th November to have a practice on the stage and rehearse ☆coming on and off the stage safely. We will walk to and from the park in year level groups. Every child must wear their ☆ ☆sports uniform, hat and it is recommended that they apply sunscreen.

They also must bring along a drink of water and medication required. If you are able to assist us in walking to and from the park, and have the current 3 step Catholic Police Clearance, please let your child's class teacher know as soon as 🕁 ressible. You are required to notify your child's class teacher if any medical details have changed for ☆your child.

## ON THE NIGHT

☆

会会会会会会会会会会会

ON THE NIGHT

Please arrive before 6pm to secure your spot on the grassed area. Children will be sitting in their class allocation spot in front of families. Feel free to bring along food/nibbles & drinks while you watch the performances. Chairs and picnic 🚣 rugs can be brought as long as chairs are up the back/sides so that they don't cover the view of people. Parking available A

We do ask that everyone remains seated during the performances in order for everyone to get a chance to enjoy their children's performance. Apart from the performance, children are under the supervision of their parents.

Thank you, we look forward to a fun evening,

Damian Weeks and Lisa McCormick

## Friday 8th November

8.50am Year 5's walk to the park	9.00-9.30am Year 5's rehearse at the park
9.20am Transitions/Receptions walk to	9.30-10.00am Transitions/Receptions
the park	rehearse at the park
9.50am Year 4's walk to the park	10:00am Year 4's rehearse at the park
10:50am Year 2's walk to the park	11:00 am Year 2's rehearse at the park
11:20am Year 3's walk to the park	11:30am Year 3's rehearse at the park
11:50am Year 6's walk to the park	12:00pm Year 6's rehearse at the park
12:20pm R/1's and Year 1's to walk to	12:30pm R/1's and Year 1's rehearse at the
the park	park.